
1

From: Paul Attwood [paultattwood@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: lundi 4 mai 2009 14:04
To: MARE CFP CONSULTATION
Subject: Contribution to the consultation - Citizen

Please adopt the same fisheries policy as that followed by the Norwegian government.  
The current EU policy of dumping fish back into the ocean is a nonsense.

      


